Gentet, Matthias

From: Moaran, Kathryn

Sent: 01 December 2015 10:26

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Camden Lock Market - application 2015/4774/P and 2015/4812/L
Attachments: ATTO0001.txt; ATTO0002.htm

Hi

Can this be uploaded onto TRIM/m3.

Thanks

Kathryn Moran
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5709

We want to hear your views on the changes we are proposing to how we consult on
planning applications. To find out more and have your say visit www.camden.gov.uk/sci.
Consultation closes on the 20 January 2016.

From : IO, . -

Sent: 04 November 2015 16:34
To: Moran, Kathryn
Subject: Camden Lock Market - application 2015/4774/P and 2015/4812/L

Hi Kathryn,

I am writing to you as | wanted to express support for the proposals to redevelop Camden Lock Market under
applications 2015/4774/P and 2015/4812/L. | recently visited the public exhibition which showed the proposed
changes.

| believe that the Market in it's current form is not ideally suited to the large numbers of people who visit. The
proposals would ease congestion through the market (I regularly visit and pass through the market with my family,
and so making it more accessible is important to me). Also, | believe the proposal of opening up the vaults space is a
great idea; utilising dormant space makes complete sense. An increased variety of retail units in the market would
give it broader appeal and, as a local resident, | would utilise the market more if it offered more diversity of
stalls/shops. It would be great if the market could be geared towards the needs of both tourists and local residents.

| believe in retaining the heritage of the market, and in making sure it doesn't lose it's identity, but also believe that
some change to the market is necessary to make it more functional and a little more modern.

Hopefully these points will be taken on board when considering the proposals.

Regards,
Alexander Kelly

28 Darwin Court
Gloucester Avenue
London

NW1 7BG



